
Our GPS Summer Registration Office
is for enrollment at Elementary and
Junior High schools. High School
offices are open all summer for
registration.

Current Students: If your student is
moving schools within GPS, log into
the Parent Portal, click on Online
Registration and complete the
enrollment for the student(s)
transferring.

New Students: Visit our website 
for instructions on how to 
complete your online application 
at gilbertschools.net/enroll.  
Then please bring the required
registration documents to the
school or our Summer Registration
Office, depending on the date.

Closed Fridays and July 4th.
July 11th all school offices open.

www.gilbertschools.net/enroll

Highland Park Elementary
230 N. Cole Drive, Gilbert
Phone: 480-832-3034
(Wait to call until June 13)

June 13th - July 7th 2022
8:00 AM - 2:00 PM
Monday - Thursday

Staff available to help 
with any questions you have.

Chromebooks available 
to enroll online.

Birth certificate (original)
Immunization records
Proof of residency (current
utility bill, lease
agreement, contract)
Parent's drivers license
Custody papers if divorced
Withdrawal slip from
previous school, if possible

Documents to bring:




Summer Registration Office For 2022/23
June 13th - July 7th
Highland Park Elementary
8am - 2pm Monday - Thursday


